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BELFAST SUMMER CINEMA
USEFUL INFORMATION BEFORE BOOKING

Belfast One Summer Cinema at Belfast City Hall takes place on Saturday 16th and Sunday 17th July. 

Tickets will be released on Friday 24th June at 10am from www.belfastfilmfestival.org


Here is some helpful information to read before you book:

AGE RATING: If you are intending to book for any of the films rated PG and 12A please ensure that under 12’s are accompanied by a parent/guardian. Please note "PG" should not disturb a child of about 8 years of age or older; however, parents are advised to consider whether the content may upset young or more sensitive children.

BOOKING: As these events are very popular individual bookings are limited to 6 tickets per film per person.

ACCESS REQUIREMENTS: Please email boxoffice@belfastfilmfestival.org or call 028 9032 5913 if you have any access requirements.

SUBTITLES: Films will be subtitled where required. Please email boxoffice@belfastfilmfestival.org or call 028 9032 5913 if you have any access requirements.

PHOTOGRAPHY/VIDEOGRAPHY: This event will be filmed and photographed. Any footage/photos captured will be used for promotional purposes for example social media, website content etc. When booking you will be asked to agree to be filmed or photographed. By checking the box, you acknowledge and agree to this for you and all other persons you are reserving tickets for. 
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